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NO. 289 /NOTICE/PRIN/2024

Date : 14.12.2024
NOTICE

This is to notify that in pursuance of the Notice of the Water Supply Department of the
Kolkata Municipal Corporation dated 10.12.2024 regarding discontinuation of water

supply in Borough VII on 16.12.2024 9 AM. to 17.12.2024 6 AM., the college will
remain closed on 16.12.2024.

As notified earlier vide notice no. 275/Notice/Prin/2023 dated 4.12.2024, college fees

will be collected at college office, ag achedul=R.
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